
PTC Messages 2023-2024
Year 11 Parent Consultation - Wednesday 27 March from 13.15 - 15.15:

● The Year 11 Parent Consultation will take place on Wednesday 27 March from 13.15
- 15.15.

● Bookings will close 24 hours before the meeting, it will not be possible to
make bookings after this time.

● For Double Award Science students there will only be one Science teacher
available to book - this coordinator will provide feedback about progress in all
three areas. A message was sent to parents via the SIMS App
to confirm the name of the Science teacher that should be booked.

● For Triple Award students(three separate sciences), all three teachers will be
● available to be booked.
● Please find attached a protocol for the Virtual Parent Consultations and

guides on how to book and attend appointments over a video call. These
guides are also available on the school website
(http://www.banbridgeacademy.org.uk/parental-information-3/policiesdocuments/).

Appointments can be booked and consultations will take place via the address below:

https://banbridgeacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk

http://www.banbridgeacademy.org.uk/parental-information-3/policiesdocumen
https://banbridgeacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk


Year 10 Parent Consultation and Subject Advice - Tuesday 13 February from 9.15 -
12.15:

● The Year 10 Parent Consultation and Subject Advice will take place on Tuesday 13
● February from 9.15 - 12.15.
● A maximum of eight teachers may be booked for this virtual event.
● Bookings will close 24 hours before the meeting, it will not be possible to make
● bookings after this time.
● Please note in Science a Coordinator has been identified who will provide feedback
● on all three subjects (Biology, Chemistry and Physics).
● Unfortunately not all teachers will be available for this consultation, unavailable

teachers should not appear on the system.
● Please find attached a protocol for the Virtual Parent Consultations and guides on

how to book and attend appointments over a video call. These guides are also
available on the school website
(http://www.banbridgeacademy.org.uk/parental-information-3/policiesdocuments/ ).

Further information regarding Subject Choices will be forwarded to parents via the Parent
App during the week beginning 5 February in advance of the Year 10 Parent Consultation.

Appointments can be booked and consultations will take place via the address below:

https://banbridgeacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk

Year 9 Parent Consultation - Tuesday 13 February from 13.15 - 15.15:

● The Year 9 Parent Consultation will take place on Tuesday, 13 February - 13:15 –
● 15:15.
● Bookings will close 24 hours before the meeting, it will not be possible to make
● bookings after this time.
● Unfortunately not all teachers will be available for this consultation, unavailable

teachers will not appear on the system.
● Please find attached a protocol for the Virtual Parent Consultations and guides on

how to book and attend appointments over a video call. These guides are also
available on the school website
(http://www.banbridgeacademy.org.uk/parental-information-3/policiesdocuments/ ).

Appointments can be booked, and consultations will take place via the address below:

https://banbridgeacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk

http://www.banbridgeacademy.org.uk/parental-information-3/policiesdocuments/
https://banbridgeacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk
http://www.banbridgeacademy.org.uk/parental-information-3/policiesdocuments/
https://banbridgeacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk


Sixth Form Parent Consultation - Friday 1 December 2023 (09.00 - 12.00)

● The Sixth Form Parent/Teacher Consultation will take place on Friday 1 December
2023 (09.00 - 12.00).

● A maximum of four teachers may be booked reflecting the four subjects which may
be studied at A level.

● Bookings will close 24 hours before the meeting, it will not be possible to make
bookings after this time.

● Unfortunately not all teachers will be available for this consultation, unavailable
teachers will not appear on the system.

● Please find attached a protocol for the Virtual Parent Consultations and guides on
how to book and attend appointments over a video call. These guides are also
available on the school website
(http://www.banbridgeacademy.org.uk/parental-information-3/policiesdocuments/).

● Appointments can be booked and consultations will take place via the address below:

https://banbridgeacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk

http://www.banbridgeacademy.org.uk/parental-information-3/policiesdocuments/
https://banbridgeacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk


Year 8 Parent Consultation - Friday 1 December 2023 (13.15 - 15.15)

● The Year 8 Parent Consultation will take place on Friday 1 December 2023 (13.15 -
15.15).

● A maximum of nine teachers may be booked for this virtual event.
● Unfortunately not all teachers will be available for this consultation, unavailable

teachers will not appear on the system.
● If your child’s Form Teacher also teaches them an academic subject please do not

make two bookings.
● Bookings will close 24 hours before the meeting, it will not be possible to make

bookings after this time.
● Please find attached a protocol for the Virtual Parent Consultations and guides on

how to book and attend appointments over a video call. These guides are also
available on the school website
(http://www.banbridgeacademy.org.uk/parental-information-3/policiesdocuments/).

● Appointments can be booked and consultations will take place via the address below:

https://banbridgeacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk

http://www.banbridgeacademy.org.uk/parental-information-3/policiesdocuments/
https://banbridgeacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk


Year 12 Parent Consultation

● The Year 12 Parent Consultation will take place on Thursday, 26 October 13.15 -
15.15.

● Booking for this consultation is now open.
● A maximum of eight teachers may be booked for this consultation.
● Bookings will close 24 hours before the meeting, it will not be possible to make

bookings after this time.
● Please find attached a protocol for the Virtual Parent Consultations and guides on

how to book and attend appointments over a video call. These guides are also
available on the school website
(http://www.banbridgeacademy.org.uk/parental-information-3/policiesdocuments/).

● For Double Award Science students one Science teacher should be booked -
this coordinator will provide feedback about progress in all three areas. Parents and
students were informed of the name of the coordinator via the Parent/Pupil App on
Wednesday 18 October.

● For Triple Award students (three separate sciences), all three teachers will be
available to be booked.

● Unfortunately due to a range of trips and activities, a number of teachers will not be
able to attend the consultation. These teachers will not appear on the booking
system and will talk directly with classes about feedback.

● Appointments can be booked and consultations will take place via the address below:

https://banbridgeacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk

http://www.banbridgeacademy.org.uk/parental-information-3/policiesdocuments/
https://banbridgeacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk

